03/06/09 GGSO Meeting Notes
Treasury report – $100 made from table at Alumni Banquet bringing the total $180.
Upcoming Events

GSA- We are looking for volunteers to work a table at the GSA Welcome Reception on Wednesday, March 11th at from 5:00-7:00. Please contact one of the committee members if you would like to volunteer.
Resume Workshop (April 3rd) – All resumes should be sent to Dorien by March 23rd.
GeoExpo (April 23rd).
End of Year Picnic – Tentatively scheduled for April 25th. More details will be forthcoming.

Emerging Paradigms Conference (April 17th) – Abstracts due by March 13th.
Other items discussed 

Alumni wanted feedback on the food from the banquet. All agreed that it was very good.

Wayne gave us a report from the recent faculty meeting which centered around the recent Hydro candidates.


http://shell.cas.usf.edu/~geograd/index.html
